
 

1 
 

 

 

Faculty Development Sub-Committee 
Meeting Report 
January 24, 2024 

Starting time: 10:00 am -12:00 noon – Zoom 
 

                              Nancy Mosca     Ifoma Pierre 
                              Chair     Vice Chair 
 
 

The Faculty Development Sub-Committee, led by Chair Nancy Mosca and Vice-Chair 
Ifoma Pierre, met virtually on January 24, 2025. The September 18, 2024, meeting 
report was approved. 
 
In 2024, both courses and faculty received a 99% excellent or above-average rating, with 
total enrollment at 5,677. 
 
Key updates included: 

• A Train-the-Trainer Program with Jeremias “JMan” Maneiro on May 22, 2025, 
focusing on technology and AI in real estate education. 

• A CE class on combatting Sexual Harassment, planned for release by June 2025. 
• Launch of a new online scholarship application, expected in the coming weeks. 

 
A call was made for faculty assistance in updating and revising GRI courses, beginning 
with GRI-2, GRI-8, and GRI-5 in May 2025. 
 
During open discussion, suggestions for improving the educational experience for both 
members and faculty included: 

• Creating a Zoom Best Practices Video to reduce class disruptions. 
• Updating the current Zoom Quick Reference Guide to better align with platform 

changes. 
• Establishing a faculty forum to share best practices and ideas. 

 
Business concluded and the meeting was adjourned. 


